
 

Sleeping Beauty- BSL interpreted Pantomime Trip 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 16th December 2021, the HI department; both deaf children and hearing children who are learning BSL, went on a trip 
to Derby Live Theatre to watch the pantomime of Sleeping Beauty with a BSL interpreter. It was awesome! We had so 
much fun being squirted with water cannons, shouting, “It’s over there!” and eating lots treats.  


